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• NMLA annual conference 
o Submissions have closed for the conference. 
o Programming committee will begin reviewing submissions after 4th of July and start 

notifying people by end of July/beginning of August. 
o Join us in Carlsbad in October 2024! 😊  

• New Mexico State Rep 
o Have reached out to the NMLA President again about appointing a new New Mexico 

State rep. Stay tuned.  
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